May 3" 2024

Planning Officer
Canterbury City Council

Dear Sir or Madam, Kz:l' + Zf

Local Plan 2040

| wish to add my objection to this plan, and should be grateful if you
would register it accordingly.

The Littlebourne Parish Council’s response to the draft Local Plan is
included with this letter, so that | may endorse every one of its eleven
points.

In particular | would underline my dismay that Canterbury City Council
should think it acceptable, let alone promote it, that so much arable
and beautiful land round the village is to be destroyed when there are
many other less beautiful and valuable areas that could be used
instead.

Littlebourne has already taken its share of new building and its
infrastructure can accommodate no more, in particular its road. |
cannot conceive how the Council thinks that the existing road to
Littlebourne can take hundreds more cars.

And I am disappointed that its Planning Department has so little regard

for the survival in Littlebourne of one of Kent’s lovely villages that it is
considering this grossly inappropriate plan.

I would ask you please to ensure that this plan is refused not only for
now but for the future as well. it should not be re-oresented in a
couple of years’ time.

Yourb%
Joan Hughes





